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The road crew has finished installing the C-88 two-way yellow reflectors on Shower Drive and 

Pohaku Circle. 

The request for proposals for repaving Pohaku Circle and Paving of 18th MPDE and PMDE have 

not been sent out yet.  They should be sent out by the end of this month.  I have been trying to 

gather some more information about the projects that will be needed for the request. 

Equipment:  the dump truck is being ship over from O’ahu.  Should be here by the end of the 

week.  The road crew continues to do the daily maintenance on all other equipment.  All other 

equipment is running fine at this time.  

Mowing:  The road crew mowed 94 miles of roadway easement with the sidearm mower and 

30 miles with the deck mower. 

Grading:  Widen, dropped 1 ½” base course graded and compacted 8 miles of roadway. 

Weedwacking:  Corners, signs, and mailboxes on Makuu, Paradise, Kaloli, and Shower. 

Trees Removed:  28th KS, 18th MP, 17th MP, 16th PK, 16th MDE.  

Rubbish Pickup:  .92 tons of mixed rubbish, and 2.71 tons of scrap metal. 

Dead Animals:  2 pigs, and 1 dog removed 

Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 84 months 

 


